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Attention:  
All Providers 

 
 
 

NC Medicaid Flexibilities due to Hurricane 
Florence end Oct. 5 

 
• Reimbursement for Medically Necessary 

Services 
• Expediting Nursing Home Admissions 
• Critical Access Hospital Bed Limit 
• Pharmacy Emergency Preparedness 

  



NC Medicaid Special Bulletin Oct. 5, 2018: NC Medicaid Flexibilities due to Hurricane Florence End Today 

 
NC Medicaid Flexibilities due to Hurricane Florence end Oct. 5 
Providers are reminded that NC Medicaid flexibilities due to Hurricane Florence end on Oct. 5, 
2018. For additional information, please refer to the Sept. 27, 2018 Special Medicaid Bulletin. 

 
NCTracks Call Center, 1-800-688-6696 
Pharmacy providers: NCTracks Pharmacy Call Center, 1-866-246-8505 
NC Medicaid Hurricane Florence Response & Recovery website 
 

https://files.nc.gov/ncdma/documents/files/SpecialBulletin_HurricaneFlorence_20180927.pdf
https://medicaid.ncdhhs.gov/nc-medicaid-hurricane-florence-response-recovery

